
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SLIDING FEE SCALE APPLICATION 

 
POLICY: It is the policy of Cedar Point Health (CPH) to provide essential medical services 

regardless of the patient’s ability to pay. Discounts are offered based upon household income 

and household size. A sliding fee schedule is used to calculate the basic discount and is updated 

each year using the federal poverty guidelines. Once approved, the discount will be honored for 

one year, after which the patient must reapply. 

 

DISCOUNT APPLICATION PROCESS: A completed application including required 

documentation of the home address. 

 

 

Please complete the following information and return it to the front desk to determine if you or 

members of your family are eligible. This sliding fee scale will apply to all services received at 

this clinic or any other CPH clinic. Any specimen taken and sent out for processing by an 

outside laboratory or an x-ray interpretation by a consulting radiologist will be billed 

separately and not covered by this application. 
 

 

 

 

Patient/ Guar Name 

Street Address 

City State Zip Phone 

Email 



Please list all household members, including those under age 18. 

 

Name Date of Birth 

SELF 
  

OTHER 
  

OTHER 
  

OTHER 
  

 

Source Self Other Total 

Gross wages, salaries, tips, etc.    

Income from business and self- 

employment 

   

Unemployment compensation, workers' 

compensation, Social Security, 

Supplemental Security Income, veterans' 

payments, survivor benefits, pension, or 

retirement income 

   

Interest; dividends; royalties; income 

from rental properties, estates, and 

trusts; alimony; child support; assistance 

from outside the household; and other 

miscellaneous sources 

   

TOTAL INCOME    

I certify that the family size and income information shown above is correct. 

 

Name (Print) 

 

 

 

 

Signature Date                                                                                    
  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Cedar Point Health’s policy is to not waive, in whole in part, amounts due from 
patients, including but not limited to co-pays or deductibles, except for reasons of 

financial hardship. If any Practice provider determines that any amount owed by a 

patient should be waived, the provider shall follow the protocols set forth below. 

1. Any waiver of co-payments, co-insurance or deductibles patients who are Federal 

healthcare program beneficiaries will be reviewed on a case-by-case basis and will 

be based on financial need. 

 
2. The Practice will document all waivers of any co-payment, co-insurance, deductible or other 

out-of-pocket expense, which will be signed by the patient. Documentation of 

financial hardship may include copies of the patient’s financial statements, tax 
returns, or a reasonably detailed written description of the hardship included 

in the waiver. 

 
3. In accordance with AMA guidance, a patient’s inability to make a co-

payment, deductible payment or other payment will not interfere with needed 

care for the patient. 

 
4. The Practice and its providers and staff members acknowledge that failure to 

conform to the provisions of this Policy could result in liability under the False 

Claims Act and/or the Anti- Kickback Statute. 
 


